
 
 
 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
June 29, 2022 
 
Following a public hearing held virtually on April 27, 2022, the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 

(CNSC) has announced its decision to renew SRB Technologies (Canada) Inc.’s (SRBT) Nuclear 

Substance Processing Facility Operating Licence for a period of 12 years. 

 

This represents the longest licence term in SRBT’s history, as well as the longest licence term granted 

by the Commission for the operation of a Class 1 facility in Canada. 

 

The renewed licence authorizes SRBT to continue operating its gaseous tritium light source (GTLS) 

manufacturing facility, and to distribute GTLS and radiation devices in Canada and internationally, with 

no substantive changes to the licensing basis. 

 

Based on the evidence provided, the Commission is satisfied that SRBT has adequate programs and 

measures in place to ensure that the health and safety of workers, the public and the environment will be 

protected over the 12-year licence term. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank our dedicated staff for their hard work and continuous 

commitment to safe operations under the oversight of CNSC staff. We would also like to thank our 

customers and local organizations who provided their support during the licence renewal process. 

 

Over the 12-year licence term, we will continue to operate the facility safely, to strive to further lower 

emissions, and to improve the effectiveness of our programs and processes. We will also continue to 

supply products for commercial, military, aerospace and scientific applications, with a focus on 

contributing to the safety of people in situations where reliable illumination is needed. 

 

We are committed to continue to build relationships with Indigenous Nations and communities in the 

vicinity of our facility, and we will remain transparent and open by continuing to share information on our 

operations through the company website and social media outlets. 

 

Detailed information on the hearing and decision is available on the CNSC website at 

http://www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca SRBT’s website at http://srbt.com/publicInformation.php. 

 
For more information please contact:  
 

Stephane Levesque 
President 
SRB Technologies (Canada) Inc. 
Tel:  (613) 732-0055, Extension #111 
Cel: (613) 639-1349  
e-mail: stephane@betalight.com 
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